Filed: 1/9/2023 9:22:56 AM WEQC

4/252; .!”% Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Re: Black Hills Bentonite Case
1 message

Tara Wineteer <wineteer86@gmail.com> Fri, Jan 6, 2023 at 4:08 PM
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

My home was recently lost in a fire before Christmas. | do not have any extra time to spend pertaining to the bentonite
case.

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 6, 2023, at 3:34 PM, Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov> wrote:

>

>

> Good Afternoon Tara:

>

> | am sorry to hear that your home has been damaged by a fire. Joe has informed me that you no longer wish to be a
party to Black Hills Bentonite case. Could you please send me a statement by replying to the email confirming that fact. |
do not want to bother you with further filings if you wish to be removed so you can deal with the current personal issues.
>

> Thank you.

>

> Jim Ruby

>

>

> E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction

> of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records

> Act and may be disclosed to third parties.



